June 14, 1981

Mid-Valley Genealogical Society Corvallis, Oregon

The Regular Meeting was held at the Recreational Center of Meadow Park Mobil Estates by invitation of Miss Edna Weisse.

visitors were: Mr. Joe Hunt and Mr. Brad Parish

The meeting was called to order by President Mrs. Pam Frazier at 1:00 PM.

Reading of the minutes by Sec. Mrs. Frances Hallam.

Treesures Report of March 14, April 11 and May 9, 1981 was read and submitted by Mr. L.V. Stryker, Jr. Treas. Copy attached.

A message of thanks from the library , for a lovely display on Genealogy was read by Mrs Pam Frazier.

A review of the May Meeting was given by Mrs. V. Nichols re: Family ties of Poturri Huntington Ivy. Explaning the meanings of plants and trees connected with the family history and the uses that can be transferred to stationary etc. Also the raising of herbs.

Mrs. Martsching thanked us for remembering her with a sympathy card and turned in some query letters, which she had diligently researched and answered. Copas submitted for our records.

Mrs. Joan Mueller suggested renewing the newspaper Project.

Mrs. Bessie Murphy gave the Society some old papers from Kentucky.

More Membership lists are now being made ready for sale.

A vote was taken regarding Summer Meetings. None are to be held for the months of July and August. Seconded and passes by the membership.

New Books:
Three Volumnes of Passingers and Immigrants Index Lists.

Pam and Society thank Edna Weisse for work on the Book

New Book Committee was introduced Mrs. Jean Grube

Mrs. Jean Grube Mrs Virginia Bowler

Letter from The Genealogy News Service was read by Pan Frazier, Re: Microfibm Deteriorating.

Mrs Audrey Broadley presented the Society with a check of \$6.00 from Sanitiam-Flavor Pack Co for labels turned in by members. Phease continue bringing them in.

Meeting Ajourned by Pres. Pam Frazier. Book Auction Followed.

We enjoyed a talk by Mr. Cal Frazier about his research of an early American Family including Indians related to his family.

many of his own making 1. This has been his habling and research for many years. Frances Hallam, Sec.

We were happy to hear that Mrs Harriet Moore has been honored by the National Genealogical Society. She is a 25 year member.

Past President Mrs Mildred Hawkins and husband Harlan celebrated their 40th wedding anniversary Sunday June 21st. And a card was sent.

Mrs. Mary Peffer had her 89th birthday on August 8th. And a card was sent.

I. Hallam, Sec.